
MINUTES OF THE COMMUNITY SAFETY PRECINCT MEETING, HELD IN THE 
COUNCIL CHAMBERS ON TUESDAY 23RD SEPTEMBER 2014, COMMENCING 
AT 2PM. 
 
 
PRESENT:   Aaron Drenovski (General Manager), Sgt Narelle Tucker, Wally 
Johnson, Cr Lynda Cooke and Cr Elaine Campbell. 
 
 
APOLOGIES:  Cr Steve O’Halloran, Robyn Johnson, Mayor Leigh Byron, Natalie 
Prentice and Inspector Steve Worthington. 
 
 
As there was no quorum, the meeting did not take place.  
 
An informal discussion took place regarding the following issues;  
 

1. The recent break-in into the men’s shed and the discovery centre café 
(through the children’s change room facility) and the need for security 
cameras.   

 
2. The issue of dogs within both townships was raised, and the General 

Manager advised that six staff members have dog handling training next week 
and he will organise for the Hay Shire Ranger to visit again shortly. 

 
 
 


